


(a) Please clarify how ‘bulk haulage and processing services’ fit within the Proposed Conduct.
Both councils currently offer bulk haulage and processing services. We refer you to section 2.2, where it is noted
that the joint procurement process will involve the preparation and advertisement of a request for tender (Proposed
Conduct) to service providers of waste and recyclables collections services and bulk haulage and processing services.
The councils will be engaging in the Proposed Conduct for bulk haulage and processing services.

(b) Please provide the names of any service providers who provide bulk haulage and processing services for TRC
and WDRC.
J.J. Richards & Sons Pty Ltd is the current service provider for both councils.

(3) Do the Applicants expect different providers to submit tenders for each service (waste collection, recyclables
collection, bulk haulage, processing), or is it expected that a provider will submit a tender to provide all of the above
services?
The request for tender documentation will provide tenderers with the option to submit a response for all of the services
in section 2.2 and bulk haulage and processing services or alternatively tenderers may submit a tender for some of the
services.

Period of authorisation sought
(4) If the Proposed Conduct is limited to the joint tender process, it is not clear why authorisation is required until 2033

(noting that the application states TRC and WDRC will separately negotiate and contract with successful tenderers).
Please clarify the rationale for the period of authorisation sought.
The Proposed Conduct is for the joint procurement process however, the contracts that each council will award will
expire in 2033. It was our understanding that the period of authorisation sought should be for the duration of the
contracts awarded from the Proposed Conduct. Please let us know if this is not the correct interpretation.

If you could provide your response by COB Tuesday 20 July, it would be much appreciated.
Let us know if you would like to organise a call to discuss the above.
Kind regards
Michael
Michael Pappa
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The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout
Australia and recognises their con inuing connection to the land, sea and community. We pay
our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future.




